
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

¶ NE Courthouse Grand Opening    1/23/15 
 

¶ NE Transportation Summit           2/13/15 
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Community Leader Spotlight - 
  Vinny Taneja, Director Public Health 
 

Economic Development - 
  City of Hurst 
 

Northeast Courthouse Update 
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Precinct 3 Maintenance Center 
 

The Arc of Northeast Tarrant County 
 

United Way Fundraiser Follow-up 
 

An Historic Moment In Time -  
  Jellico, Texas 
 

Grapevine - Parks 
 

Senior News 
 

 Transportation Updates  
  
Calendar of Events 
 

Contact Information 

seasonal illnesses. You can find statistics 

for our area along with promotional tool- 

kits to help prevent illness in your office 

at our Public Health Departmentôs         

website at: www.tarrantcounty.com.  

 Speaking of Public Health, we have a 

new Public Health Director here in the 

county.  Vinny Taneja joined the Tarrant 

County family several months ago, and 

has already proven to be a great leader 

with fresh ideas and vast community 

outreach with programs he has               

implemented. If you ever have any               

concerns about health and wellness in 

our county, give Vinny and the great 

staff at Public Health a call! 

 Check out the rest of our December 

newsletter for more features including 

Hurst Economic Development, Precinct 

3 Maintenance Center, the Arc of           

Northeast Tarrant County, and           

Grapevine Parks and Recreation.  

ñCoffee with the Commissionerò is  

this Friday, December 19th at the new 

Northeast Courthouse.  

My staff and I wish you a Merry 

Christmas and a blessed New Year! 

The most anticipated date in the past 

two years has finally arrived, and I am 

excited to announce that your new      
Tarrant County Northeast Courthouse is 

OPEN! Located at 645 Grapevine   

Highway in Hurst, the new courthouse 

has more space and amenities to serve 

you and the residents of Tarrant County.  

Here you can find the offices of the Tax 

Assessor/Collector, County Clerk,       

Precinct 3 Justice of the Peace, Precinct 3 

Constable, Tarrant County Credit Union, 

and my office.   

We will be having our grand opening 

celebration on Friday, January 23rd. 

Stay tuned for more information on event 

details and times, and check out the Star-

Telegram article about our opening. 

 In the midst of the excitement with our 

new move, we are gearing up for our 6th 

Annual Northeast Tarrant Transportation 

Summit which will be held on Friday, 

February 13 at the Hurst Conference 

Center. If your organization would like to 

be a sponsor or attend, visit our website 

at www.netransportationsummit.com for 

more information.  

 Flu season is in full force here in     

Tarrant County, and I want to remind you 

of the tips, precautions, and updates our 

Public Health Department provides for 

Tarrant County - Precinct 3 
ñWorking together for a better tomorrowò 

Question:  What do you know about the coveted Heisman Trophy and the 

Texas Connection of the man itôs named for? 

 

Answer on page 3 

Coffee with the Commissioner 
 

Northeast Courthouse 
645 Grapevine Hwy., Ste. 200 

Hurst, Texas 76054 
 

Friday, December 19th 
7:30 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. 

          

             

http://www.tarrantcounty.com/ehealth/cwp/view.asp?A=763&Q=486300
http://www.star-telegram.com/news/local/community/northeast-tarrant/article4327018.html
http://www.netransportationsummit.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Tarrant-County-Commissioner-Gary-Fickes/133066700187671
http://www.tarrantcounty.com/
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Vinny Taneja has served as Health     

Director for Tarrant County Public Health 

since September 2014. He brings to the 

department 13 years of experience in public 

health and healthcare at the local, regional 

and state levels.  

Most recently, Taneja served as the   

Deputy Health Officer for a large urban 

county health department in Michigan. 

He received a medical degree (MBBS) 

from Manipal Academy in India. He then 

pursued his passion for public health by 

obtaining a Masters in Public Health 

(MPH) at Eastern Kentucky University in 

Richmond, Kentucky. 

In 2006, Taneja served as an ambassador 

to the Wisconsin Governorôs e-Health         

Initiative. He helped develop a strategic 

plan for statewide adoption and exchange 

of electronic health records. He also served 

as the Chair Alternate for Wayne County 

Executive, on the Wayne County 4 Star 

Board and also on the boards of Voices    

of Detroit Initiative (VODI) and Childôs 

Hope. 

Taneja graduated as a fellow from Mid-

America Regional Public Health Leader-

ship Institute (MARPHLI) at UIC Chicago.  

His focus was on Public Health Leadership 

under the Affordable Care Act. He is    

passionate about Health Disparities and 

addressing the Social Determinants of 

Health. 

Community Leader Spotlight 
 

 
 

What do you do for fun?  I enjoy    
spending time with my wife and daughter. 
We love to eat at a variety of ethnic      
restaurants, enjoying the tastes of the 
world. We are movie buffs, so we enjoy 
going to the   movies. Bicycling and taking 
walks are also fun exercise favorites. 
 

Favorite Movie? That is a hard question 
for a movie lover! Tie between ñDie 
Hardò, ñTop Gunò and ñThe Hunt for 
Red Octoberò. 
 

Favorite Restaurant? ñFasika Ethiopian 
Restaurantò in St. Paul, MN.  
 

Favorite vacation spot? Orlando, FL  
 

Last book read? ñBiohazardò by Ken 
Alibek  
 

People would be surprised to know...      
For someone who is a food enthusiast, I 
am vegetarian! My family has been       
vegetarian for 3 generations, over 80 
years! 

Vinny Taneja 
Public Health Director,  

Tarrant County 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

 

 

 

 
 

 

The City of Hurst continues its focus on 

the Pipeline corridor and has enjoyed the 

opening of five new restaurants on Pipeline 

in the last year. The project that may have 

the greatest impact on the revitalization of 

this important corridor was just recently 

announced; "The Shops at Hurst". This new 

90,000 sq. ft. shopping center will include 

the total transformation of the 10 acres on 

the NE quadrant of Pipeline and Precinct. 

Existing buildings will be demolished and 

four new buildings will be built with a 

highly requested Walmart Neighborhood 

Market grocery store as the anchor.      

Construction will start soon with an     

opening planned for late 2015. For more 

information on Economic Development in 

the City of Hurst contact Steve Bowden at 

817-788-7025, sbowden@hursttx.gov or 

visit the website at www.hursted.com. 

with three Outstanding 

Business Awards. The  

winners were Bacon's   

Bistro & Cafe,  Animal 

America Pet Resort and 

Rebounderz Trampoline 

Arena. There is a lot to 

highlight in 2014 including the recent  

completion of the 121/183/820 Highway 

expansion which offers 40% more vehicle 

capacity and represented an early Christmas 

present with its completion nine months 

early. Surprisingly, Hurst has maintained 

positive retail sales growth throughout the 

construction with the most recent month 

being as high as +11%! 

Brisk retail real estate activity continued 

through the 3rd quarter as 33 new         

businesses occupying 120,000 sq. ft. 

opened in the quarter. 107 new businesses 

have opened year-to-date. The new        

openings were highlighted by the           

introduction of the new Sprouts grocery 

store on Hwy 26 and Freedom Sports who 

opened their new motorcycle, four wheeler 

and waverunner 30,000 sq. ft. showroom. 

You wonôt go hungry in Hurst as nine new 

restaurants have opened this year including 

Las Daisyôs Mexican Restaurant and Quick 

Thai Bistro this quarter. 

Economic Development 
City of  Hurst  

We are very thankful for the many   

businesses that have chosen Hurst and the 

HEB area to operate their business in. 

There are over 1300 businesses in Hurst 

and they were recently recognized at the 

Hurst Business Appreciation Dinner.   

Outstanding achievement was celebrated 

 
Article courtesy of Steve Bowden, 

Executive Director of Economic Development 
 

New Walmart Neighborhood Market to soon  
start construction in south Hurst 

Rebounderz Trampoline Arena  
 

Hurst Outstanding  

New Business Award Winner  

mailto:sbowden@hursttx.gov
http://www.hursted.com
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Question:  What do you know about the 
coveted Heisman Trophy and the Texas Con-
nection of the man itôs named for? 
  

Answer:        The Heisman Trophy is awarded to 
the most outstanding player in College football. 
The award was founded in 1935 and named in 
1937 after John William Heisman. Heisman has 
the Texas Connection of being the first football 
coach and athletic director at Rice University in 
Houston 1924-1927. 

   

Commissioner  Suite 200 817-581-3600 

Constable Suite 110 817-581-3610 

Justice of the Peace Suite 220 817-581-3625 

Tarrant County Credit Union Suite 130 817-884-1470 

Tax Assessor-Collector                        Suite 100                 817-581-3635 

Northeast Courthouse 
645 Grapevine Hwy., Hurst, Texas 76054 

 

 

Commissioner Fickesô 

Christmas card photo 

taken by: 

 

       Lisa McMillan 

 

     Happy Holidays! 


